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Verbal report
1. People were initiated in the last two years – three new members and four reinstated members 

2. Members who dropped and why
a. works as a professional tile maker and needed to focus on her art.
b. moved away to the lower 48. 

3. One way we cultivated our membership is through outreach to preservice and new teachers.
 We did through scholarships to UAF students and through a new teacher support program that was started this year for the purpose of offering assistance to first year teachers. We also share a stipend with school district speech contest coaches. We are hoping that these programs will grow and develop bridges to new members. 

4. One way we celebrated your members is by organizing support activities for our amazing members. We celebrated Geri Benshoof and Judy Jasperson at our May meeting last year as we helped them celebrate their recent honors at a surprise party; Geri for receiving her 50-year pin and Judy for winning the State Achievement Award We also celebrate each other at the many “socials” we organize for ourselves, most recently, our dinner out at a restaurant in town. We also celebrated another member whose cancer returned by joining her team for the Relay for Life Fairbanks. 


Written report
1. How Beta chapter assisted the DKG Alaska in its revitalization efforts -
Beta Chapter members hope to assist DKG Alaska’s revitalization efforts by offering opportunities for state DKG members to take advantage educational opportunities either in-state or out of state through our recently created BESF Travel Scholarship Program. These grants will make it easier for members to travel to conferences and conventions, bringing back knowledge and new ideas to DKG Alaska, thus assisting in the revitalization of our state and local chapters.

2. Beta plans for the next biennium – 
Firm up the procedures involved in the state travel scholarships, 
Attract more contributions to this travel scholarship programs,
Increase the number of new teachers and/or schools in the Teacher Support Program. 




